[image: ]
[bookmark: _GoBack]Did you know that tax-exempt entities are now eligible to receive reimbursements from the federal government for eligible solar, geothermal, battery storage, and electric fleet projects?

Projects can begin now even though reimbursement forms are not quite available yet. Learn more about Direct Pay on the Dane County Office of Energy & Climate Change website at daneclimateaction.org/what-you-can-do/federal-funding-for-business under Project Financing.
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Direct Pay for Nonprofits

Tax exempt entities such as schools, local governments, and nonprofits can now receive up to
30% reimbursements from the federal government via the Inflation Reduction Act for eligible
solar, geothermal, battery storage and electric fleet projects.
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LEARN MORE ABOUT ELIGIBLE PROJECTS AND DIRECT PAY AT
DANECLIMATEACTION.ORG/WHAT-YOU-CAN-DO/FEDERAL-FUNDING

*PROJECTS CAN BEGIN NOW WHILE APPLICATION FORMS ARE BEING FINALIZED





